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Annual Book of ASTM Standards, 1990 ASTM. 1990-11
Carbon Dioxide Sequestration in Cementitious Construction Materials Fernando
Pacheco-Torgal 2018-05-18 Carbon Dioxide Sequestration in Cementitious
Construction Materials provides an updated, state-of-the-art review on the
development of cementitious construction materials based on carbon dioxide
storage, which will have a major eco-efficient and economic benefit for the
construction industry. Key chapters include methods for the assessment of
carbon dioxide absorbed by cementitious materials, air and water-based carbon
dioxide storage, carbon dioxide storage modeling, carbonation mechanisms,
carbon dioxide storage on recycled aggregates, calcium, sodium and magnesiumbased binders, properties and the durability of carbon dioxide based concrete.
Promotes the importance of CO2 storage in carbonation of these materials,
especially reincorporation of CO2 during fabrication Discusses a wide range of
cementitious materials with CO2 storage capabilities Features redesign of
cementation mechanisms to utilize CO2 during fabrication
American Book Publishing Record Cumulative 2000 R R Bowker Publishing 2001-03
Technical Aspects of Phase I/II Environmental Site Assessments
Start-Up Creation Fernando Pacheco-Torgal 2020-05-24 Start-up creation is the
most distinctive feature of the entrepreneurial knowledge-based economy. It is
also essential for economic growth and especially important in the current
context of young graduate’s high unemployment rates that are expected to
increase in the next few decades. There are other books on the creation of
start-up companies, designed to be of value to academics wishing to exploit the
commercial value of a new technology or business solution, but none of these
existing titles focus on start-up creation in the construction industry. In the
second edition of this extremely successful title the editors present a stateof-the-art review on advanced technologies, and their application in several
areas of the built environment covering energy efficiency, structural
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performance, air and water quality to inspire the creation of start-up
companies from university research. Part One begins with the key factors behind
successful start-up companies from university research, including the
development of a business plan, start-up financing, and the importance of
intellectual property. Part Two focuses on the use of Big Data, Intelligent
decision support systems, the Internet of Things and their use in the energy
efficiency of the built environment. Finally, Part three is an entire new
section that focuses on several smartphone applications for the smart built
environment. While in the first edition the section concerning apps for smart
buildings had just two chapters, one for app programming basics and a second a
case study on building security in this second edition the core of the book is
about app development that constitutes 50% of the book. Entire new section that
was not available in the first edition on smart-phone applications and virtual
assistance for infrastructure monitoring Chapters on business plans, start-up
financing and intellectual property have been brought fully up to date as well
as algorithms, big data and the Internet of Things for eco-efficient smart
buildings Comprehensive guide to start-ups that arise from college and
university research and how the application of advanced technology can be
applied to the built environment
Gold Ore Processing Mike D. Adams 2016-05-03 Gold Ore Processing: Project
Development and Operations, Second Edition, brings together all the technical
aspects relevant to modern gold ore processing, offering a practical
perspective that is vital to the successful and responsible development,
operation, and closure of any gold ore processing operation. This completely
updated edition features coverage of established, newly implemented, and
emerging technologies; updated case studies; and additional topics, including
automated mineralogy and geometallurgy, cyanide code compliance, recovery of
gold from e-waste, handling of gaseous emissions, mercury and arsenic, emerging
non-cyanide leaching systems, hydro re-mining, water management, solid–liquid
separation, and treatment of challenging ores such as double refractory
carbonaceous sulfides. Outlining best practices in gold processing from a
variety of perspectives, Gold Ore Processing: Project Development and
Operations is a must-have reference for anyone working in the gold industry,
including metallurgists, geologists, chemists, mining engineers, and many
others. Includes several new chapters presenting established, newly
implemented, and emerging technologies in gold ore processing Covers all
aspects of gold ore processing, from feasibility and development stages through
environmentally responsible operations, to the rehabilitation stage Offers a
mineralogy-based approach to gold ore process flowsheet development that has
application to multiple ore types
Ulrich's Periodicals Directory 1989
ASTM Bulletin 1959
Filtration and Purification in the Biopharmaceutical Industry, Third Edition
Maik W. Jornitz 2019-06-26 Since sterile filtration and purification steps are
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becoming more prevalent and critical within medicinal drug manufacturing, the
third edition of Filtration and Purification in the Biopharmaceutical Industry
greatly expands its focus with extensive new material on the critical role of
purification and advances in filtration science and technology. It provides
state-of-the-science information on all aspects of bioprocessing including the
current methods, processes, technologies and equipment. It also covers industry
standards and regulatory requirements for the pharmaceutical and
biopharmaceutical industries. The book is an essential, comprehensive source
for all involved in filtration and purification practices, training and
compliance. It describes such technologies as viral retentive filters, membrane
chromatography, downstream processing, cell harvesting, and sterile filtration.
Features: Addresses recent biotechnology-related processes and advanced
technologies such as viral retentive filters, membrane chromatography,
downstream processing, cell harvesting, and sterile filtration of medium,
buffer and end product Presents detailed updates on the latest FDA and EMA
regulatory requirements involving filtration and purification practices, as
well as discussions on best practises in filter integrity testing Describes
current industry quality standards and validation requirements and provides
guidance for compliance, not just from an end-user perspective, but also
supplier requirement It discusses the advantages of single-use process
technologies and the qualification needs Sterilizing grade filtration
qualification and process validation is presented in detail to gain the
understanding of the regulatory needs The book has been compilated by highly
experienced contributors in the field of pharmaceutical and biopharmaceutical
processing. Each specific topic has been thoroughly examined by a subject
matter expert.
Irregular Serials and Annuals R. R. Bowker LLC 1978-06
Ulrich's International Periodicals Directory 1996
Durability and Life Prediction in Biocomposites, Fibre-Reinforced Composites
and Hybrid Composites Mohammad Jawaid 2018-09-13 Durability and Life Prediction
in Biocomposites, Fibre-Reinforced Composites and Hybrid Composites focuses on
the advanced characterization techniques used for the analysis of composite
materials developed from natural fiber/biomass, synthetic fibers and a
combination of these materials used as fillers and reinforcements to enhance
materials performance and utilization in automotive, aerospace, construction
and building components. The book presents key aspects of fracture and failure
in natural/synthetic, fiber reinforced, polymer based composite materials,
ranging from crack propagation, to crack growth, and from notch-size effect, to
damage-tolerant design. Written by leading experts in the field, and covering
composite materials developed from different natural fibers and their
hybridization with synthetic fibers, the book's chapters provide cutting-edge,
up-to-date research on the characterization, analysis and modelling of
composite materials. Contains contributions from leading experts in the field
Discusses recent progress on failure analysis, SHM, durability, life prediction
and the modelling of damage in natural fiber-based composite materials Covers
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experimental, analytical and numerical analysis Provides detailed and
comprehensive information on mechanical properties, testing methods and
modelling techniques
McGraw-Hill Construction Locator (McGraw-Hill Construction Series) Joseph A.
MacDonald 2007 "McGraw Hill Construction Locator offers a brief synopsis of
building codes, documents, associations, services and agencies to ensure that
you will find exactly what you need, quickly and easily. Specific contact
information and the services they provide are also listed."--BOOK JACKET.
Surgical Dressings and Wound Management Stephen Thomas 2010 This book has been
produced to offer specific guidance in wound repair, containing chapters on
silver dressings, honey products, medical maggots and negative pressure therapy
in addition to more conventional products.
Index of U.S. Nuclear Standards William J. Slattery 1977
Books in Print 1991
An Index of U.S. Voluntary Engineering Standards William J. Slattery 1972
Bulletin American Society for Testing Materials 1959
Encyclopedia of Forensic and Legal Medicine 2015-09-29 Encyclopedia of Forensic
and Legal Medicine, Volumes 1-4, Second Edition is a pioneering four volume
encyclopedia compiled by an international team of forensic specialists who
explore the relationship between law, medicine, and science in the study of
forensics. This important work includes over three hundred state-of-the-art
chapters, with articles covering crime-solving techniques such as autopsies,
ballistics, fingerprinting, hair and fiber analysis, and the sophisticated
procedures associated with terrorism investigations, forensic chemistry, DNA,
and immunoassays. Available online, and in four printed volumes, the
encyclopedia is an essential reference for any practitioner in a forensic,
medical, healthcare, legal, judicial, or investigative field looking for easily
accessible and authoritative overviews on a wide range of topics. Chapters have
been arranged in alphabetical order, and are written in a clear-and-concise
manner, with definitions provided in the case of obscure terms and information
supplemented with pictures, tables, and diagrams. Each topic includes crossreferencing to related articles and case studies where further explanation is
required, along with references to external sources for further reading. Brings
together all appropriate aspects of forensic medicine and legal medicine
Contains color figures, sample forms, and other materials that the reader can
adapt for their own practice Also available in an on-line version which
provides numerous additional reference and research tools, additional
multimedia, and powerful search functions Each topic includes cross-referencing
to related articles and case studies where further explanation is required,
along with references to external sources for further reading
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ASTM Standards on Environmental Sampling American Society for Testing Materials
1997 A complete reference of American Society for Testing and Materials
standards on environmental sampling, covering standards for sampling soil,
water, particulate matter, and vapors in workplaces, wells, laboratories, and
natural areas, with guides for safe practices in areas such as construction,
chemical testing, groundwater monitoring, and air monitoring at waste
management facilities. Annotation copyright by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Book of A.S.T.M. Standards, with Related Material 1963
Hayes' Principles and Methods of Toxicology A. Wallace Hayes 2014-10-10 Hayes'
Principles and Methods of Toxicology has long been established as a reliable
reference to the concepts, methodologies, and assessments integral to
toxicology. The new sixth edition has been revised and updated while
maintaining the same high standards that have made this volume a benchmark
resource in the field. With new authors and new chap
Annual Book of ASTM Standards ASTM International 2004
EDRO SARAP Research Technical Reports 1976
An Index of U.S. Voluntary Engineering Standards, Supplement 2 William J.
Slattery 1975
Irregular Serials & Annuals 1986
Membrane Based Methods for Dye Containing Wastewater Subramanian Senthilkannan
Muthu 2021 This book highlights recent findings of membrane - based dye removal
methods along with the application of photocatalytic, nanofiltration and
ultrafiltration membrane including membrane based fibers, metal-organic
frameworks, polyethersulfone, ceramic, etc. Among water and wastewater
pollutants, dyes have been normally observed and detected in various aquatic
solutions, including rivers and lakes. Aesthetic pollution, toxicity,
persistent, and carcinogenicity are some of the adverse effects of dyes
entering the ecosystem. Although dyes have brought a colourful world, their
presence in the environment are responsible for adverse effects on the planet.
Diverse physical, chemical and biological methods are available to treat dye
contaminated water. This book presents membrane separation technology that has
been developed in the past decade to treat different wastewaters, and owning to
its effective performance, has garnered the attention of academia and industry
alike.
OECD Guidelines for the Testing of Chemicals / OECD Series on Testing and
Assessment Harmonised Integrated Classification System for Human Health and
Environmental Hazards of Chemical Substances and Mixtures OECD 2002-05-10 This
document sets out the objectives, organisational context, and plan for a
Harmonised Integrated Classification System for Human Health and Environmental
Hazards of Chemical Substances and Mixtures.
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Hydrogen Storage Materials Darren P. Broom 2011-02-28 The problem of storing
hydrogen safely and effectively is one of the major technological barriers
currently preventing the widespread adoption of hydrogen as an energy carrier
and the subsequent transition to a so-called hydrogen economy. Practical issues
with the storage of hydrogen in both gas and liquid form appear to make
reversible solid state hydrogen storage the most promising potential solution.
Hydrogen Storage Materials addresses the characterisation of the hydrogen
storage properties of the materials that are currently being considered for
this purpose. The background to the topic is introduced, along with the various
types of materials that are currently under investigation, including
nanostructured interstitial and complex hydrides, and porous materials, such as
metal-organic frameworks and microporous organic polymers. The main features of
Hydrogen Storage Materials include: an overview of the different types of
hydrogen storage materials and the properties that are of interest for their
practical use; descriptions of the gas sorption measurement methods used to
determine these properties, and the complementary techniques that can be used
to help corroborate hydrogen uptake data; and extensive coverage of the
practical considerations for accurate hydrogen sorption measurement that drive
both instrument design and the development of experimental methodology.
Hydrogen Storage Materials provides an up-to-date overview of the topic for
experienced researchers, while including enough introductory material to serve
as a useful, practical introduction for newcomers to the field.
Standard Methods for the Examination of Water and Wastewater 1913
Annual Book of ASTM Standards American Society for Testing and Materials 2007
Nuclear Safety 1977-07
Advanced Textiles for Wound Care S. Rajendran 2009-04-30 An important and
growing area of the textile industry is the medical sector. The extent of this
growth is due to constant improvements in both textile technology and medical
procedures. This collection provides a detailed review of how textiles are
incorporated into wound care applications, explaining the importance and
suitability of using textiles on different wound types. Part one of the book
provides an overview of the use of textiles in particular aspects of wound
care, providing details of wound management and the importance of laboratory
testing in relation to wound care. Further chapters cover minor wounds, moist
wound management and bioactive dressings to promote healing. Given their
increasing importance, part two describes how advanced textiles, such as smart
temperature controlled textiles and composites, can be used for wound care
products. The final chapter gives an interesting insight into the use of
fibrous scaffolds for tissue engineering. Advanced textiles for wound care is
essential reading for any manufacturers, designers, scientists and producers of
wound care materials. It is a valuable resource for professionals within the
medical sector, as well as those in academia. Provides a comprehensive
introduction to wound care from types of wound and wound healing mechanisms to
the importance of testing in relation to wound care Analyses the application of
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textiles to wound healing covering minor wounds, burns, ulcers and other deep
skin wounds Reviews the current use of smart textiles for wound care including
drug delivery dressings and textile-based scaffolds for tissue engineering as
well as future trends
Book of ASTM Standards, with Related Material American Society for Testing and
Materials 1976
An Index of U.S. Voluntary Engineering Standards, Supplement 1 William J.
Slattery 1972
Handbook of Water Analysis Leo M.L. Nollet 2000-06-27 This work details water
sampling and preservation methods by enumerating the different ways to measure
physical, chemical, organoleptical, and radiological characteristics. It
provides step-by-step descriptions of separation, residue determination, and
cleanup techniques for a variety of fresh- and salt-waters. It also discusses
information regarding the analysis and detection of bacteria and algae.
NBS Special Publication 1968
Book of ASTM Standards Including Tentatives American Society for Testing and
Materials 1962
Environmental Investigation and Remediation Thomas K.G. Mohr 2020-01-02 Filled
with updated information, equations, tables, figures, and citations,
Environmental Investigation and Remediation: 1,4-Dioxane and Other Solvent
Stabilizers, Second Edition provides the full range of information on 1,4dioxane. It offers passive and active remediation strategies and treatment
technologies for 1,4-dioxane in groundwater and provides the technical
resources to help readers choose the best methods for their particular
situation. This new edition includes all new information on remediation costs
and reflects the latest research in the field. It includes new practical case
studies to illustrate the concepts presented, including 1,4-dioxane occurrence
in Long Island and the Cape Fear watershed in North Carolina. Features: Fully
updated throughout to reflect the most recent research on 1,4-dioxane Describes
the nature and extent of 1,4-dioxane releases, their regulation, and their
remediation in a variety of geologic settings Examines 1,4-dioxane analytical
chemistry, its many industrial uses, and 1,4-dioxane occurrence as a byproduct
in production of many products Provides ample site data for recent and relevant
remediation case studies, and a review of the widely varying regulatory
landscape for 1,4-dioxane cleanup levels and drinking water limits Discusses
the importance of accounting for contaminant archeology in investigating
contaminated sites, and leveraging solvent stabilizers in forensic
investigations While written primarily for practicing professionals, such as
environmental consultants and attorneys, water utility engineers, and
laboratory managers, the book will also appeal to researchers and academics as
well. This new edition serves as a highly useful reference on the occurrence,
sampling and analysis, and remedial investigation and design for 1,4-dioxane
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and related contaminants.
An Index of U.S. Voluntary Engineering Standards. Supplement William J.
Slattery 1972
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